
SATs Information 

 

Year 2 SAT’s will take place throughout the course of May. 

There is no set week and they will occur throughout the 

month. They are completed in small groups in a low-

pressured environment. The children will complete some 

practice questions within school so will be familiar with the 

format. 

The tests are used to support teacher assessments and are 

used alongside the work the children have produced 

throughout the year. These will then be used to inform the 

teacher’s final judgement. 

 

 


